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“The multicultural 
festival was a 
positive event aimed 
at helping create a 
brighter future for 
us all.  In the ways 
of the world, it was 
one tiny moment. 
But the message it 
sends out may be 
one of the most 
important of our 
age.” 

Eastern Evening News 
11th July 2001 

Children’s Our World Festival 2003 
This year’s event is being held on an excellent and 
well-known site at Colman First School in 
Norwich.  Pupils attending will gain a fascinating 
glimpse of the exciting, diverse society they are 
growing up in.  The Festival will follow the same 
format as for previous years with ‘main stage’ 
events and other multicultural performances and 
activities around the site. 

Amongst the performers we anticipate booking 
are: the Nachda Sansar Bhangra Dancers, Tony 
Ogogo, Natyapriya and other artists from all over 
our world.  If schools are interested in offering 
performances we would be interested in 
negotiating a revised fee. 

We are advertising the Festival well in advance so 
that as many schools as possible have an 
opportunity to come.  Early booking is advisable, especially as we have been 
oversubscribed for the last two years.  Places will be allocated on a first-come, 
first-served basis.  The fee is £4 per pupil.  This is an increase on previous 
events as NEAD no longer has a grant from the Community Fund which 
subsidised those festivals. 

Although formal events start at 12 noon, schools can arrive from 11.00 to picnic 
on the field. 

To book, please fill in the slip below and return to Norfolk Multicultural 
Services by 14 December.  For further details ring Gordon Phillips (01328 
701254) or Sandy Betlem (01603 610993) or visit the NMS 
(www.multiculturalservices.com) or NEAD (www.nead.org.uk) websites which 
have past Festival images. 
 

 

Children’s Our World Festival 

Name of School: 

School Address: 

School phone:     Contact email: 

Name of Teacher:     Number of Pupils: 
 
Return to:  Gordon Phillips, Rookery Farm, Gt. Dunham, Norfolk, PE32 2LU 


